
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Letter from the ERPTA President 
 

Welcome Back students, parents, teachers, faculty and staff to the 
2020-2021 school year! It feels like six years instead of six months since 
we were all last together. While our whole world has changed and things 
might look different, your PTA is still here for you and we look forward 
to helping to make this a safe and fun school year for all of us. 
 
This is my first year as your newly elected PTA President. For the last 
two years I served on the PTA Board as Corresponding Secretary as well 
as McKenzie Rep and Bylaws Chair. Prior to that I was on the Nominating 
Committee. I have also volunteered at school events. My two boys go to 
McKenzie School and they are in Kindergarten and 3rd Grade.  
 
Our PTA Board is not only amazing but we are also very diverse group. 
Please join me in extending a warm welcome to them as they are also 
new to their roles.  
 
The year ahead may be a challenge, but know that we are all in this 
together because together we can make a difference. WErER! 
 
Stay safe and well Wildcats! 
Wishing you all the best this school year,  
 
Christine Green, ERPTA President  
 
 
 
  

VIRTUAL PTA MEETING 
DATES: • October 2, 2020 
• November 4, 2020 
• December 2, 2020 
• January 6, 2021 
• February 3, 2021 
• March 3, 2021 
• April 7, 2021 • May 5, 2021 • June 2, 2021 
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